

**To:** Larry Visoski [REDACTED]  
**Cc:** Lesley Groff [REDACTED]  
**From:** Luciano Fontanilla  
**Sent:** Fri 1/12/2018 11:59:00 AM  
**Subject:** Re: PBI

Ok, let me know.

On Fri, Jan 12, 2018 at 6:54 AM Larry Visoski [REDACTED] wrote:

JE said delay until 10:15am it's still a maybe to Bedford,,,  
Or possible delay until tomorrow he said he would call me back at this time wheels up at 10:15 AM

Sent from my iPhone

> On Jan 12, 2018, at 6:45 AM, Lesley Groff [REDACTED] wrote:

>

> Hi Larry...have you heard from JE? Will it be PB or Bedford?

>

>

>> On Jan 11, 2018, at 8:51 PM, Larry Visoski [REDACTED] wrote:

>>

>> Possible change

>> Jeffrey says probably Palm Beach tomorrow / Friday morning,,

>>

>> We will depart Teterboro Meridean at 9:15am

>>

>> Arrival

>> Atlantic Aviation "Palm Beach" at 11:45am

>>

>> N120JE

>>

>> Thx

>> Larry

>>

>> Sent from my iPhone

>